Sir,

On April 23-27, 2017 I attended DHS  (PER-327) Crude by Rail Emergency Response Course in Pueblo CO . The course was given at the American Association of Railroads Security and Emergency Response Training Center. The Union Pacific Railroad provided tuition, travel, lodging, food and transportation costs. I secured my own time off to attend this training. The course provided the basic knowledge, skills and abilities to respond to incidents involving crude oil. This course enhanced my abilities as a Hazardous Material  Technician  , thereby reducing the vulnerability of the City of Chicago to incidents involving WMD and other high hazard events. I complied with the City of Chicago policies in regards to Ordinance 2-156-142(d)(10) while attending this training.

Sincerely, Frank Burens

Chicago Fire Department

